
 

 

Winterbourne Junior 

Girls’ School 

Year 3 Newsletter 
Week ending: Friday, 6th June 2025 

3.1: Gazelle 

3.3: Valentina, Ella & 

Somaya  

Value of the month: 

Responsibility 

CATERPILLAR CAM: 

As part of our Science 

focused topic this half 

term, Year 3 have a 

chance to raise cater-

pillars into butterflies 

and then release them 

once they are ready.  

The caterpillars arrived 

this week. They have 

been placed into their 

individual pots with their food. They will re-

main in their pots until they grow and be-

come chrysalis, before they move into their 

butterfly enclosure. 

3.1: Natalia & Lili 

3.3: Melanie & Ella  

Weekly Homework beginning Monday,  9/06/2025 Due: 

Maths CGP Book - Summer Term, Workout 6 11/06/2025 

English CGP Book - Summer Term, Workout 6 11/06/2025 

Spelling — learn Week 34 Spelling Words. 13/06/2025 

Swimming: 

3.1 start swimming next Thursday 12th June. 

Please remember to pack in a separate bag: 

full piece swimsuit, towel and swimming hat.   

Reading  
Certificates 

 

3.1: Aqsa, Narmeen, Nai-

ya, Gazelle, Ayeka, Nely, 

Hajra, Natalia, Raka, Sai-

ra, Arenis, Erica, 

Jasimeet, Mariam, Mar-

yam, Khadija, Janvi, 

Hajra, Zendaya, , Reeya, 

Sinead, Emma, Sofia, Lili 

Asiya, Noorfatima, Sow-

da 

3.3: Valentina, Saara, 

Ayla, Fatima C, Izzy, El-

la, Anastasia, Maram, 

Fatima I, Sabiha, Aleena, 

Hajra, Somaya, Yusra, 

Atalia, Golden, Aditi, 

Sanvi, Inaaya, Setara, 

Afsheen, Nabihah, 

Anayah 

We have ducks! 

A lot has happened this week! Our duck 

eggs arrived on Monday and hatched on 

Wednesday/ Thursday. They have been 

safely moved from the incubator into their 

brooding cage. We even got to witness a 

live hatching! 

Welcome back to the girl’s final half term in Year 3! It will certainly be a busy half 

term; full of hard work and fun. 

English:  

We have started reading a book called Journey to Jo’burg by Beverley Naidoo. 

It’s about two young children who travel on their own, from their village to Jo-

hannesburg. They want to find their Mma who works there. They want to bring 

Mma back home, as, their baby sister is gravely ill. This week, the girls researched about 

Johannesburg and wrote a fact file about the city in South Africa.  

 Maths:  

The girls practiced drawing 2D shapes on squared paper with a grid 

unit of 1 cm. This was a great opportunity for the girls to apply their 

knowledge of horizontal/vertical lines, quadrilaterals, parallel/

perpendicular lines, acute angles and obtuse angles. 


